
STATEMENT / DÉCLARATION 1

91-01 19910114
Joe Clark
Notes for a speech by the Right Honourable Joe
Clark, Secretary of State for External Affairs, at
a meeting of the Senate Finance Committe e

91-02 19910115
Joe Clark
Notes for a speech by the Right Honourable Joe
Clark, Secretary of State for External Affairs, in
the House of Commerc e

91-03 19910121

Joe Clark
Notes for a statement by the Right Honourable Joe
Clark, Secretary of State for External Affairs
before the Standing Committee of the House of
Commons on External Affairs and International

Trade

91-04 19910121

Joe Clark
Notes for a statement by the Right Honourable Joe
Clark, Secretary of State for External Affairs, in
the House of Commons during an emergency debate on
the Baltics

91-05 19910124

Joe Clark
"PEACEKEEPING AND PEACEMAKING : THE PERSIAN GULF
CRISIS AND IT'S CONSEQUENCES" Notes for a speech
by the Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, to the seventh
annual seminar, Conference of Defence Association
Institute, at the Chateau Laurier Hotel, Ottawa

91-06 19910129

Joe Clark
Notes for an opening address by the Secretary of
State for External Affairs, the Right Honourable
Joe Clark, before the Standing Committee of the
House of Commons on External Affairs and
International Trade

91-07 19910131

John Crosbie
Notes for a speech by the Minister for
International Trade, John C . Crosbie, to the St .
John's Board of Trade, on the Persian Gulf
conflict


